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Title: 

Resident Hall Mandatory Orientation 

Report  Date of completion: August 23, 2016 

Highlights of data: 
On the 23rd of August 2016 at 6 pm Vernon College conducted a scheduled Mandatory Housing 

Meeting. 140 students attended. In this meeting: 

 Introductions of Housing staff and general announcements were given by Skylar Charlery, 
Director of Housing. 

 Dr. Dusty Johnston, President greeted and spoke to the dorm students 

 Kevin Holland, Vernon College Police Chief spoke about safety and security 

 Kristin Harris, Associate Dean of Student Services went over housing rules and regulations as 
laid out by the Student Resident handbook 

 Shealeigh Jones, Director of Student Activities spoke about upcoming events, SGA, and 
campus connect. 

 Sue Neely, Great Western Dining spoke about Dining  
 

 

Use of data: 
This meeting verified that every student living in campus housing received a housing handbook. All 
students are aware of rules and requirements as well as being aware of resources and engagement 
opportunities available to students. 
 

How associated to Student Success? 

For many Vernon College Housing residents this is the first time that they have lived independently.  

This orientation helps them begin to feel like a community and also clearly outlines their rights and 

responsibilities.  This can help students be more engaged and successfully complete their coursework. 

Where the report can be found: Director of Housing Office  
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